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June 2018 

 

 

Dick Lenseth 
New York State Department of Transportation 
50 Wolf Rd, POD 5-4 
Albany, NY  12232 
 
 
Dear Mr. Lenseth, 
 
With the City of Amsterdam shutting down their transit system, I would like to request that 
Montgomery County be considered in the asset disposition, for three buses for the county service; the 
City’s bus used for the Albany run and 2 - 28 passengers’ buses to be used for the MAX runs. 
  
The county has an extreme need to replace the MAX buses, as you are already aware. We would also 
like to request the vehicle currently providing the City’s service to Wolf Rd, as the City has asked that the 
County and our Operator consider continuing this service to benefit the residents of the City and 
Montgomery County. 

Please let us know if there is anything we need to do, to expedite this transfer of equipment. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Matthew Ossenfort 
County Executive 
 


